Dear SMHS Family,

The SMHS Lancer Parent Partnership welcomes you to another school year and looks forward to having
you as part of the Lancer Family. The LPP is a group of parents dedicated to enhancing the overall
experience for both the students and the families of our school community. Our group meets once a
month to share ideas and coordinate our efforts. This past year, we accomplished so much. Our small
efforts made a big impact throughout the school year. This year will be even better! The saying “many
hands make light work” is very true here. To make the 2019 -2020 school year a success, we need your
help! If you are looking for a way to jump in, help out and meet some SMHS parents, join us!

Our first meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 13 @ 6:30pm. At this meeting, you will also have
the chance to meet out Director of Development, Mark Dantonio.

We meet the second Tuesday of every month, so if you can’t make this one, join us for another! We
look forward to seeing you soon!

Sincerely,
Suzanne Nawojski Mark Dantonio
Lancer Parent Partnership Director of Development

Any questions —
716-713-2330

snawojski@tennysoncourt.com



Lancer Parent Partnership Membership

Drive

ST..MARY’S HIGH SCHOOL
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Please support the Lancer Parent Partnership’s membership drive. Your support will fund
student scholarships and several events during the 2019-2020 school year.

The cost is only $10 which goes toward programs for the students, teacher appreciation and
much more!

Please fill in the form below and return it to the school — Attention LPP Membership Drive

“At the end of the day, the most overwhelming key to a

child’s success is the positive involvement of parents”

-Jane D. Hall

YES! | would like to join the Lancer Parent Partnership!

Family Name

Student(s) and Grade:

It’s okay to list our family name as LPP Members.



Dear Parents —

Why not start your student’s school year off with some love from home!? This
year, the Lancer Parent Partnership is happy to sponsor the “First Day of School
Goodie Bag”. Send your SMHS student a message and some goodies to let them
know how proud you are of them and wish them the best for a successful 2019-
2020 school year!

How do you participate? It's simple, fill out the message below and send a check
for $15.00 payable to St. Mary’s High School - Attention LPP - 142 Laverack Ave.,
Lancaster, NY 14086. We will do the rest! Goodie bags and messages will be
passed out the first day of school!

PLEASE return this form no later than August 16!

Students Name:

Grade:

Message:

Best of luck for a successful school year!



